Dear Mayor Martin-

For the past several years I have had the pleasure of serving on the Port St Lucie Police Pension Board of Trustees. I have enjoyed the opportunity to serve and believe I have made a contribution. My term is expiring. My purpose in writing is to request that I be reappointed to serve an additional term on the board.

My priorities remain the same. I want to make certain that the plan continues to be one of the most financially healthy so that there is never a question that the City can fulfill its commitment to retirees of the PSL Police Department. To that end I have supported adopting fiscally conservative assumptions in the plan and seek to continue us on a journey to have a plan that is 100% funded.

I believe that my extensive experience in local government will allow me to make a meaningful contribution to the board in the future. I have attached a copy of a brief biography for those who may be less familiar with my background.

Respectfully submitted, Dan Kleman